
The President and Board of Trustees of 

The Boston Architectural College 

as well as its Faculty, Administration, Staff, and Students extend their cordial congratulations on the Inauguration of 

Dr. Ramon S. Torrecilha 
as the Twentieth President of 

Westfield State University 

on the F 0 UR TEEN TH DAY of 0 CT 0 BER, T W 0 TH 0 US AND SIXTEEN 

and express heartfelt wishes for continued success and distinction. 
Given under our hand and seal at Boston, Massachusetts. 


